
 
 
23rd August, 2023 
 
BSE Limited  
1st Floor, New Trading Ring,  
Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001                                                             
  
Scrip Code: 500201 
 
 Kind Attn.: Mr. Chetan Patel, Assistant Manager, Online Surveillance 

Sub: Increase in volume  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This has reference to your e-mail dated 23rd August, 2023 bearing reference No. 
L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/2023-24/255 seeking our response on the captioned subject. 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform you that apart from the information on various 
matters already shared with the Stock Exchanges from time to time by the 
Company, there is no undisclosed information/announcement/event to be 
shared with the Stock Exchanges under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR”) and the Company is not aware 
of the reasons for the increase in volume of its security. 
 
We also submit that being a responsible corporate, we would continue to keep 
Stock Exchanges informed of all information/announcement/event as part of 
our obligation under SEBI LODR. 
 
This is for your information and record.  
  
Thanking you,  
 
Yours truly,  
For India Glycols Limited 
 
 
Ankur Jain 
Head (Legal) & Company Secretary 
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